
 

 
 
 MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 

TO:  Landmarks Commission Members 

 

FROM: Tracie Sette, City Clerk 

 

DATE:  February 16, 2024 

 

SUBJECT: February 22, 2024 Meeting Cancellation 

   

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Landmark’s Commission, 

which was scheduled for Thursday, February 22, 2024 has been canceled 

due to lack of a quorum.    

 

 

 


